
From: Robert Frame
Sent: Thursday, February 16, 2017 4:30 PM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Subject: Bill 75 Teachers Professional Agreement

We support the benefit and salary compensation measures provided for in Bill 75.
We recommend enhanced investment in classroom conditions to address issues such as inclusion, provision of adequate
supplies and equipment and rationalization of the administrative burden.

We encourage the creation of a professional institute similar to those that exist for other professions that establishes a
code of ethics, standards of practice and disciplinary procedures affirming the professional status that teachers seek.

Robert and Sheila Frame

Dartmouth, Nova Scotia
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